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INTERNET SAFETY DAY  

Next week the school is highlighting 
internet safety. Do you know what your 
child does on the internet? Did you know 
your child should not have a Facebook a c 
c o u n t  

until they are 13 years old. 
 

Talk to your child and get to know 
what sites they visit on the 
internet.  

If parents/carers need more 
advice please speak to your child’s 
class teacher.  

 
 

O2 YOUNG VOICES  
On Monday a group of pupils from SMAB  

sung at the O2 Arena with almost 8,000  
children from schools across London (in  

total there were  
a p p r o x i m a t e l y  
25,000 people). 
They had a great 
time and were ab-
solutely amazing. 
Thank you to  
Mr Morrissey and  
Mrs Sparwell for accom-
panying the children. 

 
 
 
 

HALF TERM  
End of half term Friday 14th February. Children return back to 
school Monday 24th February 8.25 a.m. 
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Dates for your diary:  

• ESOL classes— 
Tuesdays 1.00 p.m. 

 
• 4H class assembly— 

Friday 14th February  
8.4 0 a.m. (Parents and 
carers invited) 

 
• Valentine Disco— 

Thursday 13th Feb. 
Years 3 & 4—3.30 p.m. 
Year 5& 6—5.00 p.m. 

 
• Half term—Monday 

17th Feb– Friday 21st 
February 

 
• Back to school— 

Monday 24th February 
8.25 a.m. 

 
• Year 3 Synagogue 

visits—Wednesday 26th 
February or Monday 
2nd March depending 
on the class 

 
• Girls football match— 

Tuesday 3rd March 
 
• World Book Day— 

Author Sarah Roberts 
visiting—Thursday 5th 
March 

 
• Sports Relief events— 

Week beginning 9th 
March 

 
• Year 6 individual 

class photos— 
Wednesday 11th March  

  

 FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE  

   
 

   
 

 Next   time   you   are   shopping   online,   first   please   go   to      
 

     
 

 https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help raise money 
  

Follow us on 
  

 

    
 

 for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools.   TWITTER@smabschool  
 

        
 

        
 

         

  Mrs Maria Jay    
 

        
  



TERM TIME HOLIDAYS  
Please do not book holidays or events during school term time as they will not be 
authorised. If you need to take your child out of school for whatever reason during 
term time, please collect an absence form from the office.  

 

FOOTWEAR  
When you are buying footwear please  
DO NOT buy boots of any description  
or trainers. All shoes should be com-  
pletely black with no visible logos.  
Thank  
you.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST PAUL’S CATHEDRAL VISIT   
A few staff and pupils from each of the London Diocese church 
schools joined the annual LDBS Service of Celebration in St Paul’s 
Cathedral last Friday.  

It was a celebration of the family of Church of England schools. 
This year the service fell around Candlemas and so the theme was 
“Let There Be Light”. Everyone was given a candle to light during 
the celebrations.  

 
 
     

 CLASS LATES ATTENDANCES %  
     

 3S 5 95.86  
     

 3T 1 95.36  
     

 3M 4 97.5  
     

 4I 0 95  
     

 4C 5 97.5  
     

 4H 2 95  
     

 5A 2 98.52  
     

 5E 8 95.17  
     

 5L 3 96.67  
     

 6B 7 97.5  
     

 6O 4 96.96  
     

 6W 1 97.73  
     

     

 
 

 

NO DOGS   
We would kindly ask those 
parents who bring their dog 
to school whilst drop-ping 
off & picking up chil-dren, 
not to bring their dog as far 
as the school gates out of 
consideration  
for those children who are scared of them.  
We appreciate your co-operation.  

 
 
PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE  

Which class will win the trophies next week? 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to 4I who won the 
punctuality trophy yet again and 5A who won 
the attendance trophy with an amazing 
98.52%. 
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